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SIXTH FORM MIDYEAR EXAMINATIONS: JANUARY 2020 
 
19 November 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
From Sunday 05 to Thursday 09 January 2020 inclusive, Sixth Form students will 
complete their midyear AS and A Level examinations. 
 
All students have been provided with a midyear examination timetable. This is also 
available on our website at https://www.bsk.edu.kw/parent-essentials/examinations . 
 
These examinations take place on the mornings of the aforementioned dates. Outside of 
the examination times, students may attend private study in the Sixth Form Centre or, if 
they have returned a ‘Permission to Leave School’ slip, go home. If a student has no 
exams on a particular day, they may stay at home on that day. 
 
Students have also been issued with an entry form for their May/June 2020 examinations.  
The deadline for students to return their entry form to the Examinations Officer, Mr Daniel 
Charlton, will be Wednesday 05 February 2020. Please note that entry forms will not be 
accepted if any school fees are outstanding. 
 
We extend our best wishes for success to all Year 12 and Year 13 midyear examination 
candidates. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Daniel Charlton Emma Bowie 
Examinations Officer  Secondary Head Teacher 

 

 


